Wednesday, October 23,2013 3:42:40 PM Pacific Daylight Time

Subject: Re: ACTION REQUESTED: BMSPC nomination
Date: Wednesday, October 23, 2013 3:30:37 PM Pacific Daylight Time

From: Maureen Hilyard
To: ICANN At-Large Staff, Holly Raiche

Hi everyone

Naturally I haven't had the same experience as others in an ICANN context or even at this level of involvement, so
that this is a completely new role for me but it is one of the new challenges for which | have prepared myself as a
new ALAC member.

My previous experience in various government and non-government roles has involved oversight of the selection of
candidates/appointees for different level positions of responsibility but obviously not to this level of engagement. As
a project manager, my current day job, requires oversight of particular processes relating to the appointment of
contractors to take up positions involving large amounts of Aid funds where expected qualification and performance
criteria and weightings are specifically stated.

For this role of oversight of the Board appointment process where there are very clear and specified guidelines, |
believe | am capable of handling such a responsibility.

Maureen

On 24 October 2013 05:53, ICANN At-Large Staff <staff@atlarge.icann.org> wrote:
Dear Maureen,

Following up on the email below, could you please send staff a brief note stating that you meet the criteria (i.e., At
least some BCEC members must have been active in the 2010 BCEC and/or the ICANN Nominating Committee(s)
process) and citing any applicable experience?

Regards,

Heidi Ullrich, Silvia Vivanco, Matt Ashtiani, Gisella Gruber, Nathalie Peregrine and Julia Charvolen
ICANN Policy Staff in support of ALAC
E-mail: staff@atlarge.icann.org

From: Matt Ashtiani <staff@atlarge.icann.org>
Date: Tuesday, October 22, 2013 5:30 PM
To: Maureen Hilyard <moarimh@gmail.com>

Cc: Matt Ashtiani <staff@atlarge.icann.org>, Holly Raiche <h.raiche@internode.on.net>
Subject: Re: ACTION REQUESTED: BMSPC nomination

Dear Maureen,

Following up on the email below, could you please send staff a brief note stating that you meet the criteria (i.e., At
least some BCEC members must have been active in the 2010 BCEC and/or the ICANN Nominating Committee(s)
process) and citing any applicable experience?
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Regards,

Heidi Ullrich, Silvia Vivanco, Matt Ashtiani, Gisella Gruber, Nathalie Peregrine and Julia Charvolen
ICANN Policy Staff in support of ALAC
E-mail: staff@atlarge.icann.org
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